
 

1 
 

 

Newsletter 40 

Thanksgiving Day, Oct 14, 2024 

Dear friends and supporters: 

Lots has been happening in my campaign to protect children from harm. There is a toxic environment 

in our schools that is drawing vulnerable children who are already suffering from increasing amounts of 

mental distress into the Trans ideology, which is enticing them to follow a path to sterilization, hormonal 

damage and even bodily mutilation.  

I had my first interview with a secular podcaster. In feminist Meghan 

Murphy’s recent article about me. She says: “To my mind, every single one 

of Neufeld’s comments is fair. Indeed, the practice of sterilizing and 

mutilating the bodies of minors, ensuring they will never enjoy a fulfilling sex 

life or be able to reproduce as adults, is child abuse.” 

https://www.spiked-online.com/2024/10/13/canadas-woke-stasi/  

My new Lawyer, James Kitchen began by taking a lot of time and effort 

to adjourn the hearing before the BC Human Rights Tribunal of the 

complaint from the teacher’s union that I created a dangerous work environment for teachers. The 

teacher’s union opposed the adjournment, but the Tribunal granted my lawyer’s request. The hearing will 

now start on November 25, 2024 instead of October 21. They are determined to see me convicted of hate 

speech!  

James Kitchen is unlike most other lawyers, as he tends to defend people who need to raise money 

for their legal defense. He believes that donors have a right to know how their donations are being spent. 

So instead of being secretive like most lawyers, he releases most legal documents and correspondence 

publicly. They are available on my website, BarryNeufeld.com and the https://rightsandfreedoms.org 

James Kitchen has this to say about my case: 

“Ever selfless, Barry is fighting this case to protect children. While I too care deeply about 

protecting children, I am also passionate about upholding free speech, as I believe freedom, 

justice, and democracy all depend on it. The censorship sought by the BC Teacher’s Federation 

and enabled by the BC Human Rights Tribunal, all in the name of the new religion of diversity, 

equity, and inclusion, is a cancer consuming our once free and democratic society. I urge people 

to donate towards Barry’s case so that we may hold the Tribunal accountable to the law. 

Individuals must have the right to speak freely and pursue truth, even if that truth offends 

transgender adults seeking to impart their ideology upon children with impunity.” 

https://www.spiked-online.com/2024/10/13/canadas-woke-stasi/
https://rightsandfreedoms.org/


 

2 
 

 

On Friday, Oct 18, Paul Jaffe, James Kitchen 

and I are making presentations to the National 

Citizens Inquiry on the safety of Canadian 

Children https://nationalcitizensinquiry.ca.  

Immediately afterward, my supporters have 

organized a fundraising event at 7:00 pm at 

Riverside Calvary Chapel: Just south of the 

Golden Ears Bridge at 

 

# 8-20178 96TH AVE. LANGLEY, BC 

 

Special Speakers include Ronnie Herman of RH 

Media Standing for Children, Pierre Barnes 

of  https://exposingsogi123.com/pages/pierre-

barns.html , Pastor Brent Smith and a short 

talk by myself. I hope you can make it!  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Websites: https://BarryNeufeld.com/  and https://RightsAndFreedoms.org/ (credit cards accepted) 

If mailing donations, send to: 

The Rights and Freedoms Fundraising Society 

P.O. Box 21004 

Chilliwack, BC V2P 8A9 

Etransfers:  

donatebarryneufeld@rightsandfreedoms.org 

 

If you wait until voting day to perform your democratic civic duty, you have waited too long, 

and it is too late for you to make any difference. 
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